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Important Vote-by-Mail Information 
Election Day is tomorrow, Tuesday, January 11, 2022, in the Special General Election for U.S. 
Congressional District 20 and Special Primary Election for Florida House District 88. If you still 
have your mail ballot and have not returned it yet, we recommend that you do not mail your 
ballot; instead, bring your completed mail ballot to any of our designated drop off locations. 
Drop boxes are located at each Early Voting location during Early Voting hours or outside 
each of our four offices. Vote-by-Mail ballots must be received by our office by 7PM on 
Election Day. Learn more at VotePalmBeach.gov 

Election Day Information 
Election Day polls will be open tomorrow, Tuesday, January 11, 2022, from 7AM to 7PM. You 
must vote at your assigned polling place. Our Elections Team is committed to following all 
COVID safety protocols and following CDC guidelines to ensure the health and wellness of 
voters, poll workers, and employees. Please don’t forget to bring a photo and signature ID. Visit 
VotePalmBeach.gov or call 561.656.6200 for more information. See you at the polls! 
 
 

 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
402,594 DEMOCRATS 
281,537 REPUBLICANS 

298,177 OTHER 
982,308 TOTAL 

*as of 1/10/2022 
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